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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

I advise that Peter Robertson, formally of New England Stained Glass and 
Leadlight, has been involved in the manufacture and restoration of stained and 
leadlight glass windows for the Armidale Uniting Church buildings (which are 
Heritage Classified) over the past number of years. 

During the time of my involvement with the restoration of these Heritage 
buildings which are owned by the Church, I have been very satisfied with the 
service and expertise demonstrated by Peter, and have no hesitation in 
recommending him to other persons or organisations requiring quality stained and 
leadlight glass work. 

 

Mr. S N Butt, M.A.I.H.S., M.B.S.I., J.P. 
(Manager Environment and Health - Armidale City Council) 
(Chairman Uniting Church Property Committee) 
17 August 2000
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